
etur Scoop, inc. 

Sincere y, 

Al W ynman 

114 EAST 32nd STREET - NEW YORK - N . Y . 

TELEPHONE - MURRAY HILL 3 - 9877 

July 20, 1942 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
313 H Street, N.W. 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Harold: 

We are working on the Morgenthau story today. I'll get the 
captions to you by Wednesday or Thursday. 

I haven't made up my mind as yet on the Sholokov article, 
but I'll let you know by tomorrow or Wednesday. 

Incidentally, I received your letters of the 15th and 16th. 

This is just a memo. I am counting on the following things 
for the third issue and I need copy by the end of this month: 

Litvinoff 
Agriculture story 
Prostitution. 

I failed miserably in getting Parran's byline. Maybe you can 
be more successful*  

I also want the Army story on Generals. However, without some 
damned good anecdotes and pictures, the story will stink. So 
impress Schubert with these facts and also the fact that we 
need the material in a hurry*  He's very cooperative and I am 
sure that if you tell him what you want, he'll give it to you. 

What is your reaction to the first issue? (I'm sending you some 
more copies under separate cover, via slow mail.) 

I'd appreciate anything you can do on the Uncle Sam story. 

Let me know if you can get the yarns I want for the third issue 
and if you can meet the deadline. 

AT:fb 
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